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The following materials are a result of a statewide in initiative to collect and 
review workshop materials provided in One-Stop Career Centers. These 

materials were then analyzed and eight workshop curricula were developed. 
A focus group of Career Advisors and Senior Employment Counselors then 

reviewed the curricula and offered suggestions and feedback. The curriculum 
was piloted by 18 One-Stop Centers, and with help from the One-Stops, we’ve 

made changes to the curricula accordingly.  


